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FEEDBACK FORM FROM CBSE 

Dear parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

This circular is sent to you all on behalf of CBSE and all the stakeholders 

(Parents/Students/Staff) of the school are requested to fill the form given by CBSE within 

3 days. 

CBSE is committed to provide quality education to promote intellectual, social and 

cultural vivacity among its learners. It works towards evolving a learning process and 

environment, which empowers the future citizens to become global leaders in the 

emerging knowledge society.  

A committee has been constituted by CBSE to examine the proposal for Global 

Expansion of CBSE. To frame modalities and to make further recommendations, a 

feedback form has been prepared to take inputs from all the stakeholders of CBSE. 

Kindly ensure to submit your valuable feedback on the following Google form link 

within 03 days.  

https://forms.gle/rdDMy7gzJbh77CRA8 

We request all our parents to fill and submit the above form on or before Saturday, 

25th May 2024. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

(Digitally signed by) 

Deepak Patankar 

Principal 

https://forms.gle/rdDMy7gzJbh77CRA8

